"LETTER TO EDITOR

937 Orca Street
Anchorage, Alaska
Dear Sir:

Thanks for the contritu-
tions that you forwarded. |
have  received help from
many—your newspaper, News-
~ Miner, “moral. support and

words of encouragement even

from strangers. F

1was particularly impressed

- with Mr. Shiotsigu’s instiga-
tion of a legal aid fund in my
behalf.. ¥ wish I hadhis ad-
dress. so that I could convey

times when I considered dmp-

ping - the case as it appears
to be a futile effort and-a,
waste of time. There are not
many attorneys who ‘would
take on a case such as this.
I feel very fortunate to have

such able help.: Without it,
this entire matter would have
long been forgotten.

Again let me thank you far
yo r fearless publications on
this matter. If it hadnot been
for- your paper, I would not
have gotten to first base.” As
‘it is, I am on second ~ but.it
seems like I'll ‘be stranded

there!
Best re %
Richard Mueller




